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Learn, Achieve, Love, Believe  

End of Half Term 
It is hard to believe that we are already at the end of our first half term! So much has been packed in to a short space 
of time and we know that next half term will be even busier as we countdown to the end of 2024.  Please make sure 
that you keep an eye on the newsletter dates so you don't miss any of the upcoming events and make sure that you 
have the notifications switched on for Arbor so that you don't miss any messages and reminders.  
Thank you all for your support this half term, and we wish you all a lovely week off.  We will see you all back in 
school on Monday 4th November at 8.40am.  
Miss Slingsby and all of the staff x  
Trip Reminder 
This is a friendly reminder about our upcoming trips for November 
Year 3 will need to be in school early at 8:20am on 7th November 2024 ready for their exciting trip to the Science 

and Industry Museum which includes the Revolution Gallery and a show which contains some loud noises! 
Year 5 will be having a guided tour of the Liverpool Slavery Museum on 14th November and Year 6 will be “Meeting 

the Mummy” on 19th November. 
All the trips we have booked for the year are available on Arbor to allow you to give consent and make payment at 
your convenience. 
Autumn Disco 
We had a wonderful time at our Autumn Disco, we were so impressed as pupils and staff showcased their dance 
moves!   A huge thank you to our resident DJ, Daniel, and our staff, whose dedication and enthusiasm made the 
disco such a success. 
Reception Welcome Assembly 
This week, we had our Reception Worship to officially welcome our new Reception children into our school family, 
with a special blessing from Reverend Linda before she gave out special bookmarks for the children to keep.  We 
were so proud of the children standing up and speaking in front of so many people, as well sharing some lovely 
songs that they have been singing to support their learning.  Thank you to all the adults who were able to join us for 
this special worship. 
Earrings Reminder 
We would like to remind everyone about our school policy regarding earrings.  For safety children are not allowed to 
wear earrings in school.  If parents choose to send their child into school with plastic retainers, this is done at 
entirely at your own risk.  We have had an incident this week where the plastic retainer was caught in a bib during a 
PE lesson which resulted in injury to the ear and we would like to remind you that we advise no earrings are worn by 
any children in school. If adults choose to send their children in wearing any sort of plastic retainers, they are doing 
so at their own risk. 
Lost Property 
If your child came home from the school disco with two right shoes, please return them to the school office and we 
will swap one for a left shoe.   We would also like to ask parents to ensure all property is clearly marked with your 
child’s name to make it easier to return them if they’re found.  We are currently missing some coats and cardigans 
and would ask you to check the clothing your child has brought home and return any that may have been taken 
home by mistake. 
Junior Safety Officers 
Our Junior Safety Officers have been sharing important safety messages with all our children on how to stay safe out 
of school during the holiday.  The have been giving advice on how to celebrate safely and responsibly when trick or 
treating and during Bonfire Night and have made some fantastic posters with some essential tips to ensure everyone 
has a fun and safe evening 
 
 
 



   

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

  

Looking Ahead: 

 

Here are some important dates for your diaries to help you plan for the next few weeks: 

 

• 25th October – End of Term 

• 4th November – Start of Term 

• 7th November – Y3 Science and Industry Museum Trip 

• 11th November – Odd Socks Day 

• 14th November – Y5 Slavery Museum Trip 

• 15th November – Children in Need 

• 18th – 21st November – Y5 Bikeability Level 2 

• 19th November – Reception Balance Bikes 

• 19th November – Y6 Ancient Egypt Museum visit 

• 20th November – Y4 Family Worship – Thankfulness 9:00am 

• 20th November – Y4 Bikeability Level 1 

• 22nd November – Inset Day 

• 27th November – Y5 Family Worship – Advent 9:15am 

• 27th November – Opening Evening 3:30pm and 5:30pm 

• 4th December – Rec/Y1 Parent Pupil Progress Meetings 

• 5th December – Y6 Christingle 

• 10th December – Y5/Y6 Parent Pupil Progress Meetings 

• 11th December – Y2/Y3/Y4 Parent Pupil Progress Meetings 

• 12th December – Christmas jumper and dinner day 

• 13th December – Enterprise Fair 

• 16th December – Breakfast with Santa (EYFS and Y1) 

• 17th December – Breakfast with Santa (Y2 and Y3) 

• 17th December – KS1 Panto and Party 

• 18th December – KS2 Panto and Party 

• 20th December – End of Term 

• 6th January – School Opens 

 

Please note, these dates are subject to change – please ensure you check them each 

week for any amendments or additions. 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 Perseverance The  

Our Christian Value for this half 

term is: 

Perseverance 

“Whatever you do, work at it 

with all your heart”  

St Michael with St Thomas 

Church 

Come and join the Sunday services 

at our beautiful church!  See 

times below. 

Don’t forget Children’s Church on 

the first Sunday of every month.  

Let’s Talk About Rights! 

This week our Article of the week for you to discuss at 

home is:  Article 27 Every child has the right to food, 

clothing and a safe home 

What does this mean?  

- How do children access this right? 

- How can duty bearers help to ensure 

children have this right? 

 



   

 

   

 

 

   

  

 

 

Quotes from Miss Slingsby’s 

#Positivegossip Book this week: 

• Kian – The King of “Rock, Paper, Scissors, 

thank you for the challenge – Mrs Hogan 

• Spencer Y4 for his fantastic comic, that all 

the staff enjoyed at Lunch time 

• Hazel Y1 for cheering me up with her 

bright, beaming smile every time I see her! 

– Mrs Worrall 

• Iyana Y6 for gorgeous manners in front of 

Y4 at morning break – Miss Sutton 

• Noah Y2 is always so positive and polite – 

Miss Ashton 

• Joseph P (Rec) – for being so polite when 

he was doing a job – Miss Bates 

• Kirsty Y3 for being a caring friend with our 

reception children, looking after them at 

lunch times – Mrs Hughes 

• Faith Y2 I love hearing you read in 

breakfast club. You’re a star – Mrs Hogan 

 

Headteacher’s Award Winners: 

Rec – Ellie-Mae for trying really hard in maths this week 

Y1 – Hattie for beautiful work in all her learning this 

week 

Y2 – Skylar for being a class role model and always 

following the school rules! 

Y3 – Evelyn for being a superb role model to everyone 

Y4 – Ryan for tyring his hardest in writing this week! 

Y5 – Ella for a positive attitude, hard work and lovely 

manners 

Y6 – Harry for a wonderfully positive & enthusiastic week 

giving 100% effort to everything he does! 

 

Lunchtime 

Superstars 

Rec – Wilson 

Y1 – Sophia 

Y2 - Reuben 

Y3 - George 

Y4 - Faith 

Y5 - Charlotte 

Y6 – Elizabeth 

 



   

 

   

 

 

  

Class Attendance: 

Rec – 94.7% 

Y1 – 100% 

Y2 – 91.3% 

Y3 – 98.1% 

Y4 – 100% 

Y5 – 96.1% 

Y6 – 94.9% 

 

 

Whole School Attendance – this year: 

96.6% 

Whole school attendance – this week: 

96.4% 

Class attendance winner: 

100% - Y1 & Y4 

 



   

 

   

 

 



   

 

   

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

 


